
New Hartford Public Schools 
Adhoc Enrollment Projection Subcommittee 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 

 

DATE:  December 15, 2016 

LOCATION:  Multi- Purpose, Ann Antolini 

PRESENT:  Karl Hermonat, Lila Tuxbury, Josh Adams, Nancy Schroeder-Perez, Mary 
Misiorski, Peter Humphrey, Kate Rieger, Brian Murphy 

CALL TO ORDER:  Karl Hermonat, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm  

1.)  Enrollment Projection Presentation by Mike Zuba of Milone and MacBroom 

 

2.) Public Comment:   
Maria Moore; commented on K-6 and K-12, Bridget Seyer; commented on real 
estate in neighboring towns, how do we compare, Tim Goff; commented New 
Hartford big geographically, how does that compare, discussion on ACS, busing 
cost; Tom Buzzi; commented on births a Charlotte Hungerford Hospital, Dave 
Bombara; commented on rumors about developments and impact, Robert Moore; 
commented on higher density overlay zone. 
 
Mike Zuba of Milone and MacBroom; commented, New Hartford is K-6 and that’s 
what presentation reflects, Home sales in neighboring towns not tracked, Birth 
rates tied to mother’s address, Smaller family household’s trends likely to 
continue…. households not likely to increase, Any condo development that would 
add to projections would have to be 3-4 bedroom…. there is no market in New 
Hartford. 
 

3.) Next meeting:  January 23rd, 6:30 pm at Ann Antolini Media Center. 
   

4.)   Meeting Adjourned at 8:15pm 
 


